
Customer Alert 

as of 5/17/2021 
. 

 

Pursuant to the recent announcement from the 
State of Nevada and Governor Sisolak: 

 

• Fully vaccinated customers are no longer 
required to wear a face covering or physically 
distance within the branch. 

 

• Unvaccinated customers will be required to wear 
a face covering and physically distance within 
the branch for your protection and protection of 
the branch employees. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first priority is the health of our customers and our employees and 

their families.  We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 


